
Older kids’ trim trail 
Subcommittee update, 20 July 2023


Overview 

The Subcommittee met on 28 March to develop our brief – see attached.


Our goal was to develop a top level brief on one side of A4 to serve as our ‘community 
mandate’, drawing on the views of the committee and the chair, as well as our consultation 
at the annual festival.


The brief could then be adapted by Lewisham to suit the needs of a tender process within 
their suppliers framework, while also meets their various legal obligations, as the owners 
with ultimate liability for the park with responsibility for things like health and safety, 
accessibility, ongoing maintenance and so on.


Phased to enable fundraising 

It is an ambitious brief. Only the first phase would be covered by our £10k award from the 
Greening Fund. However, our hope is that a phased approach would give us concrete 
additional plans that we could use for fundraising purposes.


We submitted the brief on 18 April and Peter Maynard at Lewisham responded on 21 April 
to convey his thanks, saying the brief ‘is succinct and to the point and reflects a 
considerable amount of discussion.’


What happens next? 

We anticipate the next phase will be further questions from Lewisham as well as an 
opportunity to meet shortlisted suppliers and review their proposals.


We have nudged Lewisham for an update, most recently on 19 July, and we are waiting for 
their response. 


Under the terms of the funding the equipment must be selected and installed before the 
end of March 2024, so Lewisham is working to a concrete deadline.
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